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1 May 2019

Works notification: Upgrade of Water Feature, Harbour Square, Honeysuckle

Dear resident and Business owner,

WaterArt Pty Ltd on behalf of The Hunter and Central Coast Development Corporation
(HCCDC) will commence works to upgrade the water feature in Harbour Square,
Honeysuckle in early May. We are undertaking this work to ensure the water feature
complies with public health legislation. We expect this work to take up to three months.

What to expect

We are undertaking the following works, including;

e Cutting existing concrete and removing pavers

e Excavating new trenches for new pipework and electrical conduits

e Supplying and installing a new plant room and control switches.

Fencing will be erected around the worksite for the duration of the works. A work
method has been established to minimise noise and disruption as much as possible,
however there will be some noise when machinery is used to cut the existing concrete

and remove pavers.

All works will be conducted during standard construction hours from 7.00am to 6.00pm
Monday to Friday and 8.00am to 1.00pm Saturday.

More information

For any further enquiries, please contact HCCDC on info@hccdc.nsw.gov.au or call

4904 2750.

Regards,

Toni Cappiello
Development Officer
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